
From: Bobby  
Sent: 2022/06/13 9:23 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File No. OZS-2022-0024 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hi, my name is Kuljinder Benipal. My address is 11557 The Gore Rd, Brampton, ON L6P 0B2.  
The reason for my email today is about file # OZS-2022-0024, address is 11499 The Gore Rd, 
Brampton.  
 
Firstly, there is already a lot of noise when the children are playing outdoors, but if the capacity 
increases, then it wouldn't be very acceptable since it can become a distraction.  
 
Secondly, in the past months we had noticed that staff members and/or owners would come on 
the weekend/evenings to play with family and friends. We have already complained about that 
before to the City of Brampton because it is something unacceptable.  
 
Another thing to add on is that there are many vehicles that make unsafe U-turns on the main 
road, and if the capacity increases it could become a safety hazard to the entire neighborhood. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
           Kuljinder Benipal-416-786-1286 
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